
 

Public Announcement: 

REGARADING SPRING CLEAN-UP 

 

The City will be picking up curbside leaves, grass clippings and small branches on Monday, May 11th and 

Monday May 18th. Leaves and branches should be placed at curbside prior to 7 a.m. The City will only 

pickup leaves and grass clippings if they are placed in green Bio-Bags purchased from the City of 

Hancock.  The City will not pick-up loose leaves along city curbs or streets. 

 

NEW THIS YEAR: The previously used clear "bio-degradable" bags are not compostable but can be used 

and re-used by individuals to carry leaves to the DPW compost pile. However, those bags cannot be left 

there. Only the green Bio-Bags can be left at the DPW compost pile.  Leaves or grass can be brought to 

the City DPW (1601 Tomasi Dr.) during regular business hours throughout the summer or fall. 

 

Remember !!  Only the green Bio-Bags can be left at the DPW.   No other bags or containers can be left 

at the DPW. 

 


